
Notice 

Advt No. TBI/BN-01/2024 : 

Cancellation of Walk-in Interview (BioNEST Bioincubation Centre) 

 

The advertisement notice no. TBI/BN-01//2024 dated 26.07.2024 is 

hereby withdrawn due to administrative reasons and thereby the 

interviews for various positions at BioNEST Bioincubation Centre 

(IIIM-TBI) scheduled for 14th August 2024 stand cancelled.   

 


